
T H E  S U N  T I M E S

To all our patients, community, family

and friends: we are so excited to bring

back our annual Patient Appreciation

Day on August 19th, 2021! 

We had such an incredible turn out last

year, and we are incredibly grateful to

all of you for another fantastic season

of new patients, that we are hosting

Kona Ice again!

Our event will be outdoors, located in

front of our practice. It will be a

ticketed and free event, first come first

serve! Please make sure to spread the

word to family, friends or others in your

area that might be interested! 
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T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  P O T O M A C  P E D I A T R I C

D E N T I S T R Y  &  F A M I L Y  O R T H O D O N T I C S

Patient Appreciation Day

C O N T E N T

Dr. Ming-Phoung Le

Back to School

Although this event is outdoors, we

still ask that you wear your masks

due to the nature of our pediatric

services.

As a personal thank you, we are

always excited to continue offering

the best patient care possible! If you

know of any new patient family or

friends that are in need of our

pediatric dental or orthodontic

services; we'd love to see them!

Be sure to save the date! We are

excited to see everyone there!



This past month, we've been in full gear

introducing our new orthodontist Dr. Minh-

Phoung Le to our practice, patients and

community! Our orthodontics suite is now

open on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and

Thursdays and we are accepting new patients

for intitial orthodontic consultations starting

at age 7! We also see adults! Call our office

today at (703) 221-4040 to schedule your

initial orthodontic consult!

Accepting new patients

As we transition into this upcoming school year,

we are wishing every one of our team members'

children, patients, and community members a

wonderful year ahead! We know you'll face

challenges down the road, but there will always

be a strong community of people supporting you!

Good luck class of 2021-2022!

Back to School
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Looking Ahead: August

As more parents look to schedule appointments

before the school year starts, we are offering a VIP

Wait List for both our pediatric and orthodontic

appointments. If you have chosen to be on our list at

the time of scheduling, we will be in contact with

you to provide alternate dates sooner than what is

offered at the time you scheduled with us! Thank you

for sticking with us during this busy time for all!


